
              

  

Friday 15th October 2021 
  

TRIP TO LIVING RAIN FOREST 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To support their topic in Elm Class a trip has been arranged to visit the Living Rainforest near 

Newbury on Tuesday 16th November 2021. Children will take part in Amazing Adaptions 

workshop as well as learn about plants and animals, environmental concerns and plant diversity. 

 

The coach will leave school at 9.00 a.m. and will return at approximately 3.30/ 3.45 p.m. 

 

All children will need to wear school uniform, have a coat and a healthy packed lunch with a 

bottle of water. Packed lunches can be ordered online through the Fresh Start website. 

 

The PTFA have kindly donated funds towards this trip. Therefore, we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £15.00 towards the cost. This will be uploaded on to school Money.  

 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 

 

Ms Rowe 

Class Teacher                       
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